FEXTRACT from gemi-official letter from the Secretary,
New York, dated 1st November, 1917:i-

vI much regret the error made in the recommendation

of the barge "N AVEGADORA NO0.77, and am pleased that you have
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peen 8o good as tO vorrect tne Minute which should be "A-" etc

The Classification certificates are this day being dispatched

to the Shipbuilders, ine feeg having been paid.”

PR, ,u,.»c-a‘ an;cﬂw.x.’.c-'r‘—‘» - it

G50, - 0%



